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The Honorable Loretta E. Lynch 
Attorney General 
United States Department of Justice 
960 Pennsylvania A venue, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20530-0001 

October 7, 2016 

Re : Correspondence with the Administrative Office of the U. S. Courts 

Dear Attorney General Lynch: 

I am writing with regard to my correspondence of the past two months to Mr. James C. 
Duff, Director of the Administrative Office of the U.S. Courts, concerning a matter of intense 
public interest that specifically addresses the potentially impeachable offenses committed by the 
Hon. Helen "Ginger" Berrigan, U.S. District Judge for the Eastern District of Louisiana. 

Given the gravity of the allegations in my correspondence, I feel justified in expecting to 
receive a response from that agency. At a minimum, I would expect my inquiry to be 
acknowledged, and subsequently I would expect to receive an indication of what action, if any, it 
may take. 

The public expects our Federal Judges to be held to the high standards to which they have 
sworn an oath to uphold, and to which they are obligated by law. And, as a citizen, I believe that 
I deserve no less than a response to my request to examine what I believe to be the failure of a 
Federal Judge to meet even the most basic requirements that her high office demands. 

Respectfully yours, 

Carl Bernofsky 
Tel: (318) 869-3871 
cbernof@aol.com 

CC: James C. Duff, Director, Administrative Office of the U.S. Courts 

Encl : Letter and Enclosure of August 17, 2016 to Mr. James C. Duff 
Letter of September 7, 2016 to Mr. James C. Duff 
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